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Aaron Holt was quoted in Yahoo! Finance discussing the U.S. Department of Labor's final rule to

define whether workers are employees or independent contractors. The new rule will likely decrease

the overall number of workers classified as employees and lower costs for businesses, according to

Aaron. “It's going to likely decrease the number of workers classified as employees, because at its

core this makes it easier to classify workers as independent contractors rather than employees,” he

said.

To read more of this article, click here.
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